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7 June 2019 
 
 

GLEE CLUB TRIP TO PHILARMONIC HALL 
Monday 1st July 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Along with other local schools we are 
taking children to the wonderful 
Philharmonic Hall to celebrate their 
amazing singing talent and as a treat 
for attending Glee Club. 
 
They will enjoy music and singing 
with hundreds of other children. 
 
 
Details: 
 

 We will leave school at 9:15 a.m. – and return for hometime (or a little after, 
depending on traffic) 

 Children will need a nut-free packed lunch with a non-fizzy drink in a throwaway bag 
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please speak to Miss Johnston. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

mailto:finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-finbars.co.uk/

